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Captains E Gig & Castino Photos from the July 15th 2022 meeting

By Rodney Kevin Ladd on Friday, July 15, 2022

Editors thoughts...It sure feels good to be a Rotarian. Besides marring my wife Shelly, joining Rotary is the best thing I've ever
done.

Filling in for vacationing president Randy Spitzer, PP Tom Borgen opened the meeting right on time, kept an eye on his agenda, managed his time slots to the minute , entertained the group and most of
all...had fun doing it.

Today's invocation was given by PP / PDG Bob Martin. In honor of visiting DCG Dale Roberts and his wife Mo, we sang the Canadian National anthem followed by our own. The pledge of allegiance was done
by Mike ? , and the Rotary 4-way test was led by Dave Morris.

Visiting today were Pams' grand daughter Brogyn , Deb Millers' grand daughter Charlie , Steve O's friend John , Tom Watkins' friend Ian and a friend of Trish's too.

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.332940000,-122.589320000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.332940000,-122.589320000
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77604048
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77596360
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Birthdays

Marti Anderson
July 31st
Walker M. Allen
July 25th
Allisha McVay
August 1st
Theresa Littwin
July 17th
Edward R. Lindstrom
July 17th
Jill Guernsey
August 12th
Ivan L. Gorne
July 22nd
James Good
August 12th
Mark R. Roberts
July 27th
Brian W Buskirk
August 7th
John E. Lantz
July 29th
Oscar Llado
August 14th
Penny Wilhelmsen
August 3rd
Michael W. Fermon
August 8th
Tom Watkins
July 20th
Linda D. Glein
July 26th
Joseph G Hillyer
July 27th
Dan Abushanab
August 10th
john n picinich
August 11th

PP Hal Hodgins talked about the upcoming Courage bike ride. We will be thinking of Keith Harris and Mel Wick for their dedication to the event in years past. Hal thanked those who had donated to the riders
, along with Rod & ShellyLadd for their generous $5000 donation to the cause.

Pat Schmidt and co-part Pam let the club know about the "Music against Cancer" event at Morso wine bar on August 22nd from 5-7 pm. The cost of the tickets is $100 and a portion will be tax-deductible.
Space is limited..get your ticket today.



PP / PDG Bob Martin presented Ralph Flick and Cindy Reed Paul Harris awards and pins were handed out by DG Dale
Roberts. You can go to www.myrotary.org to make your donations or sign up on your phone to do it the easy way...auto deductions. A new year means new yearly donations. I did mine this morning to both the
annual fund and Polio plus. It was easy... get ahold of Bob for guidance if needed.

PP Tom presented Robin Callahan with a special member recognition award for her service and stepping up to the plate , hitting a home run at the auction and her work on the foundation and fundraising.



Rand Wilhelmsen gave a nice update on the Dolly Partin book program. There are about 80 kids already signed up in our area for when the program launches.

Funny guy PP Dave Cathers had fun with the crowd today, extracting a few dollars and issued a fun fine to Marti Anderson who might have had crickets in her purse or perhaps it was a ringtone. Hal Hodgins
for misplacing his glasses , Dale Roberts for being " Batman" and a couple of others. There were happy Bucks featuring Dick Vanberg being married to Jean for 60 years, way to go Dick.

Raffle lady Donna Lormor had tickets ready...Jim Castino gets 10 free next week, John Eddy drew a white worth $15.



Today's program was DG Dale Roberts, husband of PDG Mo Roberts. Dale had been Mo's chief of staff during her term but is not a stranger to Rotary. In fact, he came into Rotary before his wife did. Dale
talked about new Rotary president Jennifer Jones, who is the 1st lady in Rotary's history to hold that position. Dale said "It's great to be a Rotarian ", the things we do as clubs to further enhance the lives of
others. Programs like Polio and being so close to eradication is so worthwhile and rewarding. He emphasized our high ethical standards and the commitments that we make. Rotaryu as a whole is such a
positive group , and there is a diversity of clubs throughout the world. There will be a new program initiated as brought forth on social media to make Rotary more attractive to more people. He emphasized
the donation to the foundation, talking about signing up via your phone and offering up cute stuffed dogs to those who did today . Rotary's success depends on insolvent and its future lays with each and every
one of us to bring in more members that fit the role and undertsnad the committment. His closing words were " take responsibility ". Dale we wish you all the best in your travels...Thank you for all you do.

Time for the funny things i like to share...






